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SUMMARY

This paper presents the current status of work within the UK on Unmanned Air Vehicles. 

Scope 

This paper provides information on the current status of work within the UK with respect to the use of Unmanned Air Vehicles, providing a copy of a CAA publication “Unmanned Aerial Vehicle Operations in UK Airspace – Guidance.”
Introduction 

Within the UK the use of unmanned air vehicles is tightly regulated by the CAA to ensure that their use does not endanger other manned air vehicles.  The CAA are however current discussing the operation of Unmanned Air Vehicles (UAVs) within UK airspace with the major proponents of the systems and for the first time looking to produce regulations that will apply equally to both civil and military use of UAV’s.  The ultimate aim being that UAV’s should be able to fly in en-route and TMA airspace and be controlled in the same way as piloted air vehicles.

In the on-going discussions it has been recognised that one critical element for the safe operation of UAV’s in either open FIR or Controlled airspace, other than through providing costly escort aircraft, is ensuring separation from other aircraft.  This will require both ‘sense and avoid’ technology as well as secure command and control links.  The CAA’s view is that these systems will be safety critical and that aeronautical spectrum should be identified that can support these links.  To this end the CAA initiated within Europe a proposal for the inclusion of an agenda item in the WRC-07 conference to study the safety of life spectral requirement to support UAV operations ( note: this does not include the UAV payload e.g video cameras etc.).

DISCUSSION
The indications are that UAV’s are likely to proliferate and the demands for access to airspace will grow.  The CAA are therefore working with the industry to ensure that the appropriate regulations are in place in a timely manner.  To this end work on UAV’s is specifically mentioned in the CAA business plan , CAP 722 “Unmanned Aerial Vehicle Operations in UK Airspace – Guidance.” has been produced and I and my colleagues are working with the industry group to clarify their aeronautical safety of life spectral requirements.

A copy of CAP 722 is attached. 
ATTACHMENT

1
CAP 722   Unmanned Aerial Vehicles Operations in UK Airspace - Guidance
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